
 

TELFORD JUNIOR SCHOOL, Telford Avenue, Leamington Spa  

CV32 7HP 

 

Year 3 Roman Experience Day 

Thursday 18th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 children are invited to take part in a ‘Roman Experience Day’ at Telford 

Junior School. The day will be led by the ‘Get the Specialists’ who will provide 

an enriching day full of exciting activities and high-quality learning to support 

our current history topic.  

To cover the cost of the activity we would be grateful for a contribution of 

£4.60. This is a voluntary contribution, but if insufficient funding is received, 

the activity may not take place. Please speak to a member of staff in the 

school office if support is needed. 

Our ‘Roman Experience Day’ will take place on Thursday 18th April, please can 

payment be made via ParentPay by this date. All activities will take place in 

school, so uniform and lunch arrangement will be the same as normal. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

Year 3 Team  

 

 

 

 


